From: Joseph McShane

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C & H Hog Farm General Permit ARG590000
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 2:11:26 PM

To whom it may concern:

Please do not allow modifications to the C & H Hog Farm permit for spraying
untreated hog waste via tank trucks. C & H poses a health and environmental risk
to the Mt. Judea residents and school children as well as to our national treasure,
The Buffalo National River.

ADEQ committed a grave error in permitting this hog operation in the first place and
it is unconscionable to think of making it easier for them to dispose of untreated
waste from their ponds.

My wife and | love to kayak and picnic on the Buffalo River, and we support
sustainable local agriculture, as well, but this factory farm so near to our beloved
river is not in any way, shape, or form sustainable.

Sincerely,
Joseph P. McShane

2930 Little Red River Road
Marshall, AR 72650
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